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Mr. J. McClenaghan \
Mr. €. Vary

FROM: Henry Olders, M.D.
EUBJECT: New Telephcne System for Douglas Hespital

DATE: 1& Dec 1985

With regard tc the new telephone system, I would like to make a number of reccmmendations,
based on the conversations I have had with Ms, Mathaniel, our consultant Mr. F. Gratbton,
representatives of the vendor and the manufacturer, and h ghysiciang, and alec conh my
review of the "societe TR" and "BCEI" praposals.
1. I recommend that we minimize the number of different types of telephones in the system,
to reduce costs of training and maintenance. The "M—set" does not offer a sufticient
advantage over the CTX set to warrant its use; similarly, the number of positions where
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the "M-groupset" could be used is guite small, and the enecutive fesature phone might
more appropriate for these stations. I suggest, therefore, thah we purchase only the TTX
and the Executive feature phone. This will make the system easier to use and repair, and
minimize the different types cf "spares" to keep in invenhcry.

2. In my opinion, all nursing stations should have two separate telephones.
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3. To accemmodate computerization of clinical units, we should ingtall the necessary
wiring as part of this contract. This would entail an additional jack for’a computer in

eachs:

- nursing station
- treatment rcom
- medication room
- staff lounge

- medical secretary’s office
- physician’s office

The type of wiring used for these computer ,acks can be the same as for telephones.
However, it would be a good idea to have the vendor warrant that hie ingtallation
corresponds to the standard which IBM published for its token-ring local arza nebwork.

4. The type of telephone at each station should corres o the planned usage. Far

4
xample, if we intend to make use of a ceqtra‘i:ed dictating system, then those
individuals who would use it {(eg physicians and administratcors) should be provided with
executive feature phanes which can be grogrammed to reguire only & single keystroke far
the varicus dictating functicns. R similar argument applies tc the use of a voice

messaging system,

5. As part of the contract with Eociete TR, it might be a good idea to include a provision
to have them act as a "turﬁ key" vendor (poseibly on a cost-plus basis) for any system
additions which we might wish to purchase in the near futurs (for sxample within one
year}, such as a centralized dictating system, a voice messaging system, the management
information system, or the interface to the radio paging system. These add-ans therefaore
should be made the sub;ect of inguiry right away, perhaps by an ad h committes w”.:h

t 5 ical

!
could include representatives from poten
Medecins, etc).

pl would be happy to provide further clarification of the above points, or any cther
sistance.



